Senator Sean M. Bennett <sean@bennettscsenate.com>
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
12/16/2013 5:42:00 PM

RE: Delegation Notices

Thanks Katherine. | was aware of the economic development events and regret that | cannot join the celebration.

We'll be busy preparing for our annual Christmas Drop-In. Which by the way the Governor is certainly welcome to swing by
for a few minutes on her way out of town if she would like.

Merry Christmas,

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2013 5:25 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Delegation Notices

Tuesday, December 17, 10:00 AM: Gov. Haley will attend an economic development announcement,
Benefitfocus, 125 Fairchild Street, Design & Engineering Building, Daniel Island, S.C.

Tuesday, December 17, 12:00 PM: Gov. Haley will address the Charleston County Republican Women,
Country Club of Charleston, 1 Country Club Lane, Charleston, S.C.

Tuesday, December 17, 2:00 PM: Gov. Haley will attend a ribbon cutting, Molina Healthcare, 4105 Faber
Place Drive, North Charleston, S.C.

Tuesday, December 17, 3:30 PM: Gov. Haley will attend a facility tour, Carolina Waste & Recycling, 4285
Pace Street, North Charleston, S.C.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
0:803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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